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DETECTIVES SEARCH FOR CLUES IN WESTLEY HOMICIDE  
 

Westley, CA- Stanislaus Sheriff deputies were dispatched just after 8:00 p.m. Wednesday evening after 
receiving several calls that a subject had been shot at the intersection of Livingston Circle and Grischott 
Way, Westley.  
 
When deputies arrived on scene they found Anthony Bueno, 21, of Newman suffering from a gunshot 
wound. Deputies performed CPR until ambulance personnel arrived and Bueno was pronounced dead at the 
scene.  
 
Investigators were busy into the evening searching the crime scene for clues and speaking to several 
witnesses who came forward. Detectives are asking anybody with information regarding this shooting to 
contact the Sheriff's Department.  
 
Anyone with information about this case is encouraged to contact Detective Hatfield at (209) 525-7100. 
Callers can also leave an anonymous tip by calling Crime Stoppers at (209) 521-4636. Tipsters can also e-
mail tips at http://www.modestopolice.com/CrimeStoppers, or text them to CRIMES (274637) by typing 
"Tip704" plus the message. Tipsters are eligible for a cash reward.  
 
For information regarding this press release please contact Deputy Andrew Winter (209) 652-0300, 
awinter@stanislaussheriff.com. 
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